
Email to parents 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Due to Sports Days taking place next week, it is necessary to change the days that your child takes part in their PE lesson. Learners 
should come to school in their PE kits on the following days.  This is for week commencing 16 June only. We will revert back to the 
original days for the following week.

Monday 16 June - Reception will be having their PE lesson
Wednesday 18 June - Year 1 to Year 6 will be having their PE lesson

Thank you for your continued support.
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